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Dear Murray
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The City of Salisbury supports the drive to explore the use of LEDs to illuminate roadways within the

Municipality.

Council strongly support the new initiative in LED street lighting and recognises the benefits including
increased safety, improved social wellbeing, reduced CO2 emissions and reductions in maintenance.

In order to introduce this technology and these luminaires into the public street lighting network, Council
will need the device load for the Metro LED and Flinders LED luminaires included on the AEMO load

tables.

It would be appreciated if you could please confirm that you will move to initiate the inclusion of this

luminaire in the load table as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Andy Legrand



